





Weekly Newsletter



Generous God, we thank you for the gifts you have given for all people to share.



Friday 6th October

RESIDENTIAL

Our Year 6 pupils had a fantastic time at The Anderton Centre this week. It was a full on two days and they returned happy but exhausted.

Grateful thanks to Mrs Begg, Miss Baxter, Mr Hinde and Miss Catterall for giving up their own time to give the children this fantastic experience.

BISHOP JOHN

Bishop John will be visiting school on Monday 16th October. He is coming to have a look at our building work and offer support to us at this challenging time. Accompanying him will be Simon Smith, The Director of Education for Salford Diocese. I am sure everyone will make them very welcome.

HARVEST

Thank you for all your generous donations. They will be donated to Lucy's Pantry at Emmaus later today. Please do visit Emmaus - they have a cafe, garden centre, furniture shop and more.

BUILDINGS UPDATE

I hope the changes on the key stage 1 playground this week have helped you understand the importance of our one way system.

Our temporary classrooms arrive on Tuesday and there will be some movement of classes. **Our Nursery will close next Friday** so that we can move the nursery furniture back down to school.

As of Monday 16th October:

- Nursery will be back in the nursery classroom
- Year 2 will be back in the year 2 classroom
- Year 3 & 4 will be in the brand new portable classrooms.

We are having part of the school field covered in a temporary surface and fenced off to extend our playground space for the winter. There is a lot happening but we will keep in close contact with you so please look out for messages.

Dates for your Diary

13th October	Nursery closed
17th October	Bring Yer Wellies
26th October	School closes for Half term







Prayer for the week...

We are special to God and God helps us choose what is right.

This week's Certificate Winners

- © Year 3: Zainab









ARE YOU A PARENT OR CARER OF A CHILD IN BOLTON? TEXT YOUR NURSE 0 7 5 0 7 3 3 1 7 5 1

WE SUPPORT YOU WITH PARENTHOOD AND BEYOND INCLUDING... PARENTAL MENTAL HEALTH INFANT FEEDING, BREASTFEEDING AND WEANING

SAFE SLEEPING M N O R
CHILD DEVELOPMENT ACCIDENTS AND ILLNESSES
TEXT US FOR CONFIDENTIAL ADVICE AND SUPPORT.

DISCLAIMER: We do not usually inform anyone else if you contact a specialist nurse. We might inform someone if we were concerned about your or your child's safety, but we would usually speak to you first. Your messages are stored and can be seen by other healthcare staff who follow the same confidentiality rules. We aim to reply to you within one working day and you should get an irreradiate bounce-back to confirm we received your text. Texts will not be seen outside of normal working hours. If you need help before you hear back from us, contact your doctor. Our text number does not receive voice calls or MINS picture messages. We support messaging from UK mobile numbers only (which does not include messages sent from landlines, international mobile numbers and some 'number masking' mobile apps). Prevent the nurse from sending messages to you by texting STOP to our number. Messages are charged at your usual rate. Your information is stored securely in accordance with the Data Protection Act 2018.

... for a better Bolton